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Andrew Nitkewicz Published in Nassau County
Dental Society Bulletin Discussing HHS
Announcement of Second Phase of HIPPA Audits

September 2, 2016

Partner Andrew P. Nitkewicz was published in the summer bulletin for the Nassau County Dental Society for his
article: "HHS Announces Second Phase of HIPAA Audits - Dentists, Don’t Say You Weren't Warned."

HHS expects health care providers to have in place a carefully designed, delivered, and monitored HIPAA
compliance program. The question is: Can you honestly say that you have such a program in place? The
article discusses the audits and questions each practice should ask themselves to ensure they're ready.

The full article can be found on page 15 at the following link:
http://www.nassaudental.org/filelibrary/Nassau%20county%20Dental%20Society%203.pdf
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